
Sunday 8 March 2020

2pm at St Therese's Church

Cnr Campbell and Curzon

Streets, Toowoomba, Qld.

To be launched by Bishop

Emeritus Bill Morris DD prior

to the John Wallis Memorial

Lecture given by Lindy

Chamberlain.

 

The 100 letters written by

John Wallis, during his

seminary years, priesthood

and in the founding of the

Missionary Sisters of Service,

provide a unique snapshot

into the man and the era.

Each chapter also  includes

commentary by an eminent

Australian. 

Published by Coventry Press, 2019

 

 

 

 

 

 

B R E N D A  N I A L L ,   A U S T R A L I A N

B I O G R A P H E R ,  L I T E R A R Y  C R I T I C  A N D  J O U R N A L I S T :  

" I  C O N G R A T U L A T E  Y O U  O N  B R I N G I N G  T H I S  E N G A G I N G  A N D  H UM B L E

M A N  T O  L I F E .  Y O U R  B O O K  I S  A  WON D E R F U L  T I M E  C A P S U L E .  I  AM

S U R E  T H A T  T H E R E  A R E  F E W  I F  A N Y  C O L L E C T I O N S  L I K E  T H I S  T H A T

H A V E  S U R V I V E D  T O  G I V E  U N D E R S T A N D I N G  O F  T H E  T I M E S  A N D  T H E

I N D I V I D U A L S  WHO  WO R K E D  W I T H I N  T H E M . "

INVITATION  TO  

BOOK  LAUNCH

RSVP:  By Friday 28 February 2020  |   03 9873 5520  |  0411 058 046 
mssadmin@missionarysisters.org.au

www.missionarysisters.org.au


